MONTROSE STREET TRAFFIC CONCERNS

The Board considered a report outlining details of a petition received from the
residents of Montrose Street concerning speed and traffic movements in their street.
The petitioners have requested that speed bumps be installed in Montrose Street to
prevent the street being used as a “drag-strip”.

The Board eceived the information.

It was decided that the report be referred to the Community Constable, and the
residents advised accordingly.



